
8. & 20 A 82

7th Dec 5

Gentlemen,

I beg to acknowledge

the receipt of your letter of the

10th Instant asking me to inform

you whether the question of Cissuing

the commission to enquire into

the matter at issue between the

Sarria Indiano of the Sarina and

Walfcole Island Reserve has yet

been submitted to the Deputy.

Minister of Justice.

In reply I beg to inform

you that the question has not

yet been submitted to that officers.

but I have not lost sight of

the

Street & Breber.Messrs.

Burristers, &c.

London.
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